
Bulldog Families, Welcome the new 
school year! You are just as important 

as the children we service 
directly. Without you, we will not 

reach our full potential as a 
school. We value you, your time & 
efforts to ensure children have all 

they need for a healthy 
upbringing! We look to you as a 

partner in your child’s education. We 
are excited to work with you and to 

greet you with a smile and open arms 
each day. BPA South will be a place 
where you are welcome any time. 

Through consistent & clear 
communication, we will be able to 

work together to bring the best out 
of our students.

Class DOJO, Facebook, Instagram & 
our school website are the platforms 
we use often. The DadeSchools app 
will allow you to monitor your child’s 

grades weekly. Be sure to download & 
/or join these platforms to be 

prepared for all the excitement the 
school year brings! 

Open House will be on September 15th! See DOJO for 
specific times. This event will allow the school & 
home to learn of way to further unite for our 
students. Teachers will present their schedules, 
policies, grading criteria & other plans for the school 
year. Be sure to attend as teachers have lots of 
details to share with you. IF possible, one parent per 
child should attend. 
BPA South proudly announces that we are bringing 
back sports & enrichments! Our September calendar 
is ready & reflects practice days. The vendors & 
coaches will send interested families pricing, game 
schedules, & uniform details when requested. Be on 
the look out!

-Shoe Fundraiser ALL Month
- Childhood Cancer 
Awareness Socks Sale
-9/15 Open House
-9/22 Memory Book Picture 
Day
-9/29 EESAC & PALS 
Meetings for Room PALS in 
each class


